Embassy of India
Norway
TENDER NOTICE
The Embassy of India in Norway would like to inform that Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited - BHEL India (Electronics Division of Bangalore) has advertised a global tender for the manufacturing and supply of Multi Crystalline PV Module >=330 Wp PV Module.
	S.no

	Material Description
	Ref No
	Due Date

	   1.
	Manufacturing and supply of Multi Crystalline PV Module >=330 Wp PV Module.

	SPKSCPV040 
Dt. 30.11.2019
	11.12.2019


BHEL is one of the largest engineering and manufacturing companies of India engaged in design, engineering, construction, commissioning and servicing of a wide range of products and services with over 180 product offerings to meet the ever growing needs of the core sectors of the Indian economy.    
The complete tender document (comprising of technical specification, forms to be filled up, terms/conditions, instructions for tender submission etc.) has been uploaded to following websites:
1. BHEL EPS website - https://bhel.abcprocure.com/
2. https://eprocure.gov.in
For further queries, please contact Mr. S.Pankaj Kumar at spankaj@bhel.in, Mr. Ramachandra at ramachandra@bhel.in  (SC&PV MM Department), BHEL Electronics Division. Tel: +91 8126333426, +91 80 26989667, +91 9980958476, +91 80 26998476,
                                   **************
